
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
 
Please consider this my written testimony submitted February 27th 2019. 
 
I am strongly opposed to HB 3063 for multiple reasons and can’t believe my children’s education is being 
threatened because we choose to rely on natural immune health instead of subscribing to the belief that 
good health comes from a needle. 
 
This legislation is coercive to all families, especially families on the lower end of the SES spectrum.  If you 
vote yes on this legislation you will be forcing many families to give up an income in order to take care of 
and school their children and will place 1000’s of Oregon families under undue strain. 
 
What will happen to the 31,000 children this law will effect?  How many do you think will leave the 
public education system instead of submit? 
 
Can you see how this is not only a violation of civil rights but human rights too?  This legislation is 
certainly in violation of the Nuremberg code and is unconstitutional to boot.  The legislators of Oregon 
must not only this type of oppressive, coercive legislation to pass. 
 
When I first learned of the FVICP is when the first seeds of doubt were sewn in my mind.  Once I learned 
of the billions of dollars that have been paid out due to vaccine injury and death I knew I wouldn’t be 
able to vaccinate unless I was confident that my child would get hurt. 
 
After 1000’s of hours of research and study I’ve come to the conclusion that vaccination is inherently 
dangerous and I’m not willing to risk my children’s natural immune health.   
 
Nothing in this world is more important to me than their health and I know too many families that have 
been devastated by vaccine injury and I cannot in good conscious gamble with my children’s health. 
 
Please do not allow HB 3063 to progress, the citizens of this great state are counting on you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennie Reed 
--  
Jennie Reed 
 


